
 
New Member Orientation  

 

 

POCC is an organization that empowers people living with mental health and/or  

substance use conditions to engage in natural peer support, advocacy, leadership and 

make positive changes in the public behavioral health system. Come to the new  

member orientation to learn more about the POCC and  
  

 hear stories of hope and recovery.  

 meet with behavioral/mental health consumer champions throughout the county.  

 join and receive a free gift.   
 

Tuesday January 28, 2020 
 2:00 – 4:00p.m. 

2000 Embarcadero  
Suite 400 (Fourth Floor)  

Oakland, CA 94606 
Gail Steele Room  

 

Membership applications will be available. If you have questions, please contact Jaleah 
Winn at 510-567-8182 or Jaleah.Winn@acgov.org. Orientation is accessible by BART and  
AC Transit with some walking. Use BART and AC Transit bus lines 1, 40, or 96. Free shuttle 
is available after the orientation to Lake Merritt BART departing at  4:20p.m. then every 25 
minutes until 7:00p.m. Pickup location is in the parking lot on the Embarcadero side of the 
building.  

  

 


